
Friday, March 6th   

 
Last weekend the Clark/Grimmer Dance Team competed at Regionals held at 
Lake Central. The team placed first in Hip Hop and are the north regional 
champions for Indiana! They also qualified to compete at the state championship 
in jazz and poms.  The state championship will take place on March 14th in 
Lafayette, Indiana!  Awesome job, girls! 
 
March Madness-Let the Madness Begin!!! 
The best thing about March is the Lake Central Middle School Tennis season begins. 
This program is for 5th-8th graders at all three middle schools. Information sheets are 
available in the front office.  Space is limited to the first 40 who sign up!! 
 
CHESS CLUB 
The next Chess Club meeting will take place Wednesday morning March 11th in room 
607 from 8:00 until 8:30 a.m.   
 
SPRING FOOTBALL 
Attention all 6th and 7th graders interested in spring football.  There will be a call-out 
meeting next Wednesday, March 11th, during Advisory in the LGI.  If you have any 
questions, please see Coach Putman in room 700. 
 
CLARK CHEER 
There will be a call-out meeting after school on Tuesday, March 17th, in the LGI.  The 
meeting will last until 4:30 p.m.  Tryouts will be held April 7-9th in the gym after school 
until 5:30 p.m. 
 
BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION is going digital!! Starting this year, you will be able to 
scan your cash register receipt for the new box tops, and the box tops will be directly 
placed into Clark Middle School's account. Please download the free app on your phone 
and follow the directions to set it up. The is only for the NEW box tops. The digital 
change may take a few years to happen. There are still the old box tops on boxes. We 
will still be counting the old box tops as long as they have not expired. Please send in all 
unexpired box tops to school and have your students place them in the box in the office. 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email 
me.khempeni@lcscmail.com). Thank you! 
 
Have a fantastic weekend!  Don't forget to turn the clocks ahead! 
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